
 
 

Contact: Emilie Blanchet – Procurement & Contracts Division - Tel. +33 4 42 17 61 42 - e-mail: emilie.blanchet@iter.org  

 
 

Date: 20 July 2022 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Invitation for Market Survey on Design and Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots 
Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive Electronics 
 
Reference: IO/MSY/22/CIO/EBT 

 
 
 
The ITER Organization is investigating the market in view of the development and manufacturing 
of the Design and Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive 
Electronics. 
 
The main purpose of this Market Survey is to evaluate the market situation with regard to the 
the Design and Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive Electronics.to 
respond to the IO needs of the said components. 
 
Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination to a Call for Tender process. 
You will find enclosed, technical notes (Annex I) on the ITER requirements of the Design and 
Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive Electronics. 
 
With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities from ITER Member 
States to participate to this Market Survey through the questionnaire in the link 
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/MarketSurvey Design and Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots 
Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive Electronics. 
 
Candidate suppliers may show their interest in (1) both Absolute Valve and Fast shutter or (2) in 
either the Design and Supply of Piezoelectric-Pilots Pneumatic Control-Valve With Passive 
Electronics. 
 
We kindly invite the Domestic Agencies to publish this Market Survey on their websites or 
through other advertising methods, which will help to retrieve the requested information from a 
maximum of potential candidates. 
 
This Market Survey will be closed at 17:00 CEST 01st September 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Christophe Dorschner 
Head of Procurement and Contracts Divisions 
 


